Ashford & District RRC
Committee Minutes October 2014
Apologies: Sandi Starling, Neil Buckley, Robin Butler
Present: Steve Hickman, Gill Senior, Ed Rodger, Phil Hamilton, Dean Bracken, Lucy Cresser, Clare Jenkins

New Members Two new members to add, John Wiles (2nd Claim Dover) and Mark Carlton. Both nominated by JF and seconded by ER
Social  It was decided that the Christmas Party will be held on December 12th and CJ would make enquiries over the weekend to see if it could be held at The Pheasant. Members to apply for their own meal this year and we will gather a list of volunteers for the 10k marshals . Once the details have been confirmed JF to post on Facebook . CJ will email members also.
VLM Draw The marathon draw will take place next Thursday 16th October. JF to post on Facebook and e mail members to notify the critereria for eligibility. As we now only qualify for one place we should also look into how as a club we might volunteer our services at VLM (eg Water station volunteers) as apparently we can gain places for the club this way.
CLUB 10k Martin Burke and SH to have a meeting to discuss the new route and formal measurement of the course. Date agreed and being advertised on NW website as 1st February 2015.  Ernie and Ann Marie have been informed of the date as well.  
It has also been suggested that we may consider organising an Ashford Marathon, 2 loops of a course for the full distance  and a single loop for a Half. SH and MB to discuss.  
Treasurer RB has emailed the bank AC balance as £1654.66
AOB  ER reported that there will be no Cross Country team this year due to lack of interest. 
Scott Lynch had asked to borrow the 10k markers for a Police Training day on the 22nd October ,permission was given and also noted that it wasn’t sure if we actually had all the markers still, some may already be missing. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting closed at 9.20pm 
Date of next meeting : 6th November 2015


